
 

The Architects’ Professional Examination Authority in 

Scotland Ltd (APEAS) is seeking to appoint a Chair of 

its Board of Directors. 

The Architects’ Professional Examination Authority in Scotland (APEAS) is 

prescribed by the ARB and validated by the RIBA to offer the Part 3 Examination in 

Scotland i.e. the final qualifying professional examination for architects. APEAS 

therefore plays a vital role in the development of aspiring architects and of the 

profession. 

APEAS is now seeking to appoint a Chair of its Board of Directors, who will 

have: 

• a demonstrable interest in architecture and the built environment; 

• an understanding of, and a keen interest in, professional standards; 

• significant leadership experience gained in a relevant context; and 

• a strong personal commitment to the objectives and values of APEAS. 

This role is not remunerated, but all reasonable costs associated with its effective 

discharge will be met. The Board normally meets 4 times a year and the overall 

indicative time commitment expected is 30 hours annually. The role is supported by 

a Vice Chair and secretariat. APEAS is committed to equality and diversity and 

welcomes applications from under-represented groups. 

APEAS is a both a company limited by guarantee and a charity registered in 

Scotland. 

For further information, including details of the selection process and how to apply, 

please contact Antony Eddison, CEO, at antony.eddison@apeas.org.uk  

The closing date for the receipt of applications is 3 May 2024 
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